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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

The government should please weigh the consequence of this proposal on the economy of the U. S ,if the small player in the
forex brokerage business relocate their business to a more friendly country in terms of legislation on CFTC.You know what
that means in this present economic situation of the United States. This is my humble submission. Thank you.


